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Knowing the state fairgrounds are available in an emergency -- especially for farm 

animals -- is very important to those affected by the Beachie Creek Fire and other 

disasters in this area.  Many people were able to save their animals, because the 

barns were made available during and after the emergency.  Please support SB 894, 

so we can continue to count on the availability of this wonderful resource! 


